
The Bee Team 

September 2023 
Today in assembly, Ms Woodford spoke with the Year 1 and 2 children about 
our pupil voice group, 'The Bee Team'.  
The Bee Team will consist of 2 pupils from each class. They will meet half 
termly and bring ideas from their class about how to make our school even 
better.  
This week, the classes will be talking about this important role and the children 
will be nominating 2 class members.  
The children will be having their first meeting on Friday 22nd September.  
They will wear a special badge around school to show that they are part of The 
Bee Team. 
They will also have their photos displayed on a special board in school to 
enable everyone to know who the Bee Team are. 
The children were very excited to hear about this in assembly 
 
 
      

                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Our Bee Team members were announced in assembly today. Our Bee Team 
are our pupil voice group and they will be helping to make decisions about how 
to make our school even better. 
They were given their special bee badges in assembly and then had their first 
meeting with Ms Woodford this afternoon. At the meeting they discussed 
where our new Calm Corners are going to be placed around the school. They 
also started to talk about ways to improve the library. 
On Monday they are going to be invited to taste the new lunchtime menu. 
They will then share what they thought of the food with their classes. 
 
 

 
 

 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 



January 2024 
 
Today, our Bee Team met with Ms Woodford to discuss lunchtimes. They 
shared the views of the children from their classes about what they like and 
dislike about lunchtimes.  
The Year 1 and 2 children have shared that they would like to trial eating in the 
hall (instead of the classrooms), and we will start this in a couple of weeks. 
Miss Sleaman, our school cook, made them some special bee biscuits to eat 
during their important meeting. 
We would like to thank the Bee Team for their help today.  
 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



February 2024 

Today our Bee Team met with Ms Woodford to share the views of their class 
mates.  
Our classes have now voted for new Bee Team members and, today, they 
joined the meeting with our current members. 
They all discussed what they like and dislike about our recent lunch time 
changes.  
After half term our new Bee Team members will take over. 
We would like to thank our outgoing members for the amazing job they did in 
sharing the voice of their class. 
 

 

                       


